
During this short week, We met many new sincere and cheerful people. They gave us the 

opportunity to learn about other cultures, their lives. We realized that people don’t have to speak 

one language to love each other’s souls. Of course, the most important thing was the expansion of 

English language skills. We were in various activities, but the most interesting thing was to learn 

about the culture of Cyprus, to see its famous cultural objects. We must not forget the interesting 

and necessary lecture on startup companies, which took place on Tuesday. So, I can say that this 

week was full of amazing people, impressions, experiences.  It was a pleasure to visit Cyprus – a 

beautiful country full of nice and friendly people. For this opportunity, We thank every teacher who 

gave us the opportunity to participate in this project. 

 

 

Best wishes from Rimgaile, Agne, Eva and Kamile 


